
Learning Together Evening 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our third Learning Together 

event which will be delivered by our Early Years Teacher 

Claire and Rebecca. This is an opportunity for Parents/Carers 

and staff to get together and learn with each other. 

 

Thursday 25th April from 7-8pm 

In The Nursery 

 

Claire will be sharing information on SEAL Maths and Rebecca 

will be sharing examples of simple numeracy activities that 

you can do at home with your child.  

 

Refreshments will be provided. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you.  

 


